
 

 
 
  
 
      26 April 2016 
 
 
JANET A. ENCARNACION 
Head, Disclosure Department 
THE PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE INC. 
3/F Philippine Stock Exchange Plaza 
Ayala Triangle, Ayala Avenue 
Makati City 1226 
 
    
Dear Ms. Encarnacion, 
 
We would like to submit Philippine Savings Bank’s Published Statement of Condition 
ending 31 March 2016. This will be published in a major newspaper on Wednesday, 27 
April 2016 as required by the Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas. 
 
We hope that you will find everything in order.  
 
Thank you very much. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
       

 
     
      Perfecto Ramon Z. Dimayuga Jr.  
      SVP and Chief Finance Officer  
 
 



 


	PSBank SOC April 2016 _PSE_.pdf
	PSBank SOC 1Q2016.pdf

